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This week Broulee Public celebrates NAIDOC Week 2020 with the theme 'Always Was, Always Will Be'. 

It's a time to reflect and celebrate the history, culture and achievements of the First Nation peoples - 

recognising them as the traditional owners of the land.  

Across the week NAIDOC activities will be taking place within classrooms and across the school and will 

be highlighted in 5/6E’s assembly. We have also been very lucky to have our classes engage with an 

Indigenous dance presentation and workshop which they have all thoroughly enjoyed. 

Terrific Artists 

We have had some great recognition for three of our student’s artwork in recent weeks. Freya Dunn 

and Memphis Retallick’s artworks will appear on the 2021 ESC calendar on the theme of Think Before 

You Buy in reducing waste. Harry Baggs was a finalist in the Little Sellers Art Prize for her work “The 

Compass”. Congratulations on your great efforts. 

Kinder Orientation 

Today we started the first of four kinder orientation sessions with half of our 2021 kinder students 

attending for their first taste of “big school”. They were all very brave and excited to meet their 

buddies. We are looking forward to meeting the second half of our kinder students next week. 

Hockey Skills Day 

On Wednesday next week all students from years 2 to 4 will participate in a hockey skills session from 

9-11am on Captain Oldrey Park. The session is being run by Hockey NSW who will supply all the 

equipment children will need. Please ensure your child has a hat and drink bottle on the day. 

 

This Thursday’s virtual assembly will be led by 5/6E. 

 
Matthew Rose 
Principal 
 
 

 

 

mailto:broulee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.brouleepublicschool.nsw.edu.au/


Upcoming events:  
   Wed 11 Nov – Remembrance Day Virtual Assembly   
  Mon 16-Tue 17 Nov – Book Fair   
   Wed 18 Nov – Yr 6 Moruya High School Transition 
   Wed 18 Nov – Yr 5 Sports Gala Day @ Moruya High School 
   Wed 18 Nov – Yrs 2-4 – Hockey Sport Session 
   Tue 1 Dec – Yr 6 Batemans Bay High School Transition 
 

 

 

Weekly Class Awards 

FISH:   Fair   Inclusive    Safe   Honest 

                  Class Awards                Term 4 Week 4 

6D Zander Parker      Jake Carthew        Felix Warren      Michaela Dunne 

5/6E Shelby Mulder       Lily Compton       Ede Uil         Charley Taylor 

5M Harriet Lassau      Hugo Irving      Isaac Floreani       Abbey Flavell 

4/5H Livia Carn      Beau Theodore    Bailey Whiting     Lachy Plenty 

4W Zek Canbulat       Jade Turner      Brock Whiting      Jasper Hopkins 

4M Kyle Thomson        Hallie Hart         Tom Canbulat        Memphis Retallick 

3B Noah McCarthy          Charlie Jackson       Lenny Lassau       Paige Tilyard 

2/3C Blake Nye       Cameron Cross      Sophia         Ebony Berry 

2F Sofia O’Donovan-Kemp       Moss Smith      Alba van der Meulen 

1/2E Aiden Johnston       Hamish White       Kaeden Whittingham 

1L Ellie Cook       Bailey Cahill      Jhett Campbell 

1D Tatum Oates      Tristan 

KW Zariah Harrison       Trent Willis        London Brant 

KD Charlotte Campbell        Jesse Bruhl         Orla O’Connor 

 

 

 



Bronze Award 

 

Silver Awards 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Silver Awards cont. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold Award  

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Broulee’s Got Talent 2020 Information 
As previously communicated, due to current restrictions on whole-school events, 

Broulee’s Got Talent will take on a video format this year. We are asking that videos be 

kept to approximately 90 seconds unless you ask for a time extension (we understand 

that some acts need a longer timeframe so please just speak to Mrs Jones if your act is 

one of these).  

 

Videos of your talent can be made at home or we can film it for you at school. Videos 

can be emailed to anne.jones19@det.nsw.edu.au or brought into Mrs Jones at school on a 

USB (memory stick).  

 

All entries need to be received by the end of Week 8 (Dec 4). Videos will be shown to 

each student’s classmates and a group of finalists will be chosen for the video final to 

be viewed during Week 10. This final will be shared with our school community through 

the school app. If you have any questions, please just contact me at school. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support, 

Mrs Jones and the Broulee’s Got Talent Organising Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Stickers 
Katalin Patyus, Armani, Adam 

Wellington, Aiden Johnston, 

Charley Proksch, Piper Ladmore, 

Riley Newell, Riley Campbell, 

Macy Griffiths, Matilda Harriss, 

William Brewer, Kianna Osborn, 

Tristan Heinemann, Heidi Flavell, 

Matthew Wellington,  

Angel Ziegler, Malcolm Crooke 

 

 

 

 

Stage 1 Capri 

Stage 2 Louis 

Stage 3 Stella 
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Book Fair 
Book Fair viewings commence this week with sales next Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th 

November. There are a few changes this year that you need to be aware of. Sales will be 

conducted during school time with students as families are not able to attend. Students can 

bring cash for items such stationery, posters as well as the items on the Wacky Table (these 

are all on the red tables); these are limited items and cannot be re-ordered once they sell 

out. 
 

Online payment is preferred for books and items on the shelves to limit the amount of cash 

your child brings to school. You can see the pictures of the books available and their prices 

on our Broulee Public School Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/BrouleePS/).  

When making an online purchase, please record the title you wish to purchase along with the 

receipt number and send it in with your child. You cannot choose the title online so please 

refer to your child’s wish lists or to the pictures attached. If the book sells out we can order 

in it as we have done in previous years. 
 

Alternatively, you can bring your receipt number and order to the office and we can arrange 

for you to collect (great if you would like the book as a gift), the office will not be accepting 

card payment. 
 

Online payment is made via: https://parentpayments.scholastic.com.au/BookFairs AND, please 

ensure you select Broulee Public School. 

https://www.facebook.com/BrouleePS/
https://parentpayments.scholastic.com.au/BookFairs


 

Community News 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

BATEMANS BAY INDOOR AQUATIC CENTRE COMMITTEE 
WILL BE HOLDING A GARAGE SALE OF FASHION ITEMS INCLUDING 

DRESSES, PANTS, TOPS, HATS, BAGS, JEWELLERY, SCARVES ETC 
MOST ITEMS $5.00 BUT NOTHING OVER $10.00 

ALL PROCEEDS WILL GO TOWARDS PURCHASING WATER WHEELCHAIRS SUITABLE TO GO 

DOWN THE RAMPS INTO THE POOLS AND ALSO INTO THE SPLASHPARKS. 

SATURDAY 28TH NOVEMBER 2020 
8AM TO 3PM 

3 SILVERDELL PL SURF BEACH 


